
My husband and I have been hosting a short-term rental home for about a year in the city of Toledo. We 

decided to make our long-term rental home a STR because we wanted to be able to make it possible to 

host healthcare professionals coming to Toledo assisting in our medical facilities. We were pleasantly 

surprised when almost immediately after furnishing this home, we received requests from travel nurses 

that had upcoming contracts in our area. In addition, we have hosted past local residents coming to visit 

their hometown to see family and friends. Our immediate neighbors have been very supportive of their 

temporary neighbors and have even complimented us on the continual upkeep of this house. We take 

great pride in our STR house and are very responsible and fully engaged with all guests renting for short-

term stays. In our opinion, our home and any other responsibly owned and operated STR in our cities is 

an absolute plus to our local neighborhoods and economy. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Sandra McCusker 


